
What is Awana? 

AWANA FAQ 
Awana is an action-packed, exciting ministry providing the opportunity 
for boys and girls to develop a faith in Jesus Christ and enjoy the 
friendship of their peers. Each group sings together, memorizes 
Scripture, hears a lesson from the Bible and don't forget the power-
packed game time. Your child will be thrilled and challenged week after 
week. 

What are the clubs? 

Cubbies: Ages 3-5* Mondays, 6:30-8:00p  
Director: Liz Hardt

*Child must be potty trained and have turned 3 by September 1. 

Sparks: K - 2nd grade Mondays, 6:30-8:00p                                   
Director: Joan Anderson 

Boys/Girls Club: 3rd - 5th grade Mondays, 6:30-8:00p  
Director: Steve Arnold 

What are the books? 

Cubbies 

The Cubbies curriculum features two handbooks (AppleSeed and 
HoneyComb) that combine basic Scripture memory with parent-child 
activities to help Cubbies grasp simple biblical truths. Each handbook 
contains a CD to use at home. One handbook is completed in a club 
year. 

Sparks 

Sparks is divided into three years, each with a handbook (HangGlider, 
WingRunner and SkyStormer). Each handbook builds a foundation of 
biblical wisdom through memory verse drills, crafts, activities and review 
of key doctrine and Bible facts. Before working through the first 
handbook (HangGlider) all newcomers to Sparks will complete an 



entrance booklet (Flight 3:16) that centers on the Gospel message of 
John 3:16. Each handbook includes an audio CD with readings of all 
the Bible biographies and memory verses. 

Boys/Girls Club 

The curriculum is designed to help kids stay plugged in to God's Word 
as they move into the preteen years and continue growing in their 
relationship with Christ. Each of the three handbooks (T&T Ultimate 
Adventure 1 & 2 and T&T Ultimate Challenge 1) answer four questions 
about God and the Bible that are frequently asked by kids this age. 

REGISTRATION QUESTIONS 
How do I register? 

Registration for all clubs can be completed in person on regular Awana 
nights. 

Does my child need a book? 

Cubbies 

Every year, Cubbies need a new book. They will all complete the book 
by end of the year. 

Sparks 

If your child is entering a Sparks for the first time, they should purchase 
a new book. 
If your child is returning and completed their book last year, they should 
purchase a new book. 

If your child did not finish last year's book, but would like to complete it 
for the award, you should purchase the new year's book and have them 
work on both books simultaneously during the year. 



*In order to complete one book in a year, kids will have to memorize 
“double” lessons a few times. Please plan with your child 
accordingly. 

Boys/Girls Club 

If your child is entering Sparks for the first time, they should purchase a 
new book. 
If your child is returning and completed their book last year, they should 
purchase a new book. 

If your child did not finish last year's book, but would like to complete it 
for the award, you should purchase the new year's book and have them 
work on both books simultaneously during the year. 

*In order to complete one book in a year, kids will have to memorize 
“double” lessons a few times. Please plan with your child 
accordingly. 

Does my child need a vest? 

Cubbies & Sparks 

If your child doesn’t have a vest for the club they’re entering, one should 
be purchased. 

Boys/Girls Club 

Your child doesn’t need a vest. 

Are tote bags required? 

Awana makes bags for Cubbies and Sparks. They are great bags and 
are optional. 

Where do I select the specific handbook or uniform size when I 
register? 

Specific handbook titles and uniform sizes may be selected when you 
pick up your materials. 


